
 

29th May 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Key Worker provision will start again on Monday 1st June and after 9 weeks at Penrice school we 

will return to Carclaze as we prepare for the wider reopening with the school, 

Monday 1st June and Tuesday 2nd June 

School is open to key workers (and vulnerable) children only. Parents of these children can access 

childcare through the booking form. Booking for week beginning 1st June is now closed and we 

have organised “bubbles” of children. 

If you have children in Year 6, Year 1 or Foundation Stage they will be kept in separate bubbles 

ready to join their year group peers when they return. 

Please only send your children in the hours you are working. 

Lunch 

Lunch will be eaten outside in each bubble’s dedicated area or in the classroom. If you would like 

a school packed lunch, please remember to book on ParentPay by Sunday. 

Staying safe in the sun 

We want to be outside as much as we can, however staff will be unable to administer sun cream 

so please send your child in with 8hr sun cream applied (or their own named sun cream that they 

will be able to put on themselves, a hat and a bottle of water. Especially as the forecast is set for 

temperatures to rise next week. 

Handwashing 

Children will be encouraged to wash their hands on a regular basis for at least 20 seconds. Hand 

sanitiser will also be available. 

Drop off and collection 

Children have been split into bubbles with a maximum size of 15. Parents will not be allowed on 

site. Staff will be in the car park to assist with drop off and collection. There will be a one-way 

system in place on narrower paths. All key worker children will enter the school by the side 

nearest the bicycle shed. 

Please can you let staff know what time you will collect your children.  



We ask everyone to respect the 2 metre social distances.  

We will be using Harlyn Bay, Sennen (both Year 4) and Pisky Cove (Year 1) classrooms. 

However, if your child is in Year 6, Year 1 or FS they will be in their own year group bubble. 

Collection will also be from the front of the school.  

Uniform 

Children will need to wear school uniform from Monday 

Please see previous letter for further information about social distancing etc. 

Your sincerely  

Simon Pollard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


